
Please respect our policy of
 

NO PHOTOGRAPHY OR VIDEOTAPING
during performances. You may only record or take

pictures during our awards. Points will be deducted from 
your studio’s dance routine.  Please post or pass this out to 

your parents to see.
THANK YOU!!

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We do not allow video taping or still photography for a number of reasons. In today’s world of the internet, it is
most important to protect our children. Since we do not necessarily know who is from which studio, someone
could video or take pictures of children for other purposes than just personal family use. We would hate for
someone to put a video or pictures on YouTube, Facebook, Instagram, or any other social media and represent
those children in a demeaning manner. This has been a request of teachers and parents. If any one is seen using
a camera during a performance, you will be ask to stop and your child’s director will be found to determine if
you are with that studio. It is possible that the routine will receive an automatic 5 point deduction applied to the 
total score if you are with that studio. If you are not with that studio, the next dance for the studio that you are 
associated with will have the 5 point deduction applied. If you are not with a studio, you will be asked to leave the
premises. No professional photographers will be allowed other than a company chosen by Dance Showcase USA.

 
Also many people believe this rule was made so that it would allow us to sell more DVDs and pictures that are
being professionally taken. A Professional photography/video company is here as a courtesy to you and Dance
Showcase USA. We do not receive any monetary compensation for any sales that the professional 
photography/video company receives.


